
 
 
October 9, 2023 

 

 

To: Mayor Kudron & Board of Trustees 

From: Alayna Carrell, Town Clerk 

RE: 2023 Holiday Party 

 

As of today, there are officially 77 days left until Christmas , which means only 60 days until the 2023 

Town of Grand Lake Christmas Party. The scheduled date of this year’s festivities is December 8, 2023, 

so we can catch everyone before they leave town to celebrate with their families. 

The following locations currently have been confirmed to have availability and accommodation for one 

hundred guests and are being proposed for our 2023 Town of Grand Lake Christmas Party. 

  Charlie’s 

  Sagebrush 

  The Gateway/Wild Bear Tavern 

  El Pacifico Pho 

There were two other businesses I reached out to but received no response. 

Town Staff recommends the Board choose the event location so Staff can move forward with proper 

planning. 

 

 

         

 


